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MATERIAL ANNOUNCEMENT  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Taesa: Studies of possibility of disinvestment 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Cemig (Companhia Energética de Minas Gerais –  listed in São Paulo, New York and Madrid), in compliance with CVM 

Instruction 358 of January 3, 2002 as amended, hereby reports to the Brazilian Securities Commission (CVM), the São 

Paulo Stock Exchange (B3) and the market:   

 

 

A process of evaluation is in progress of structures for disinvestment of Cemig’s equity 

interest in the share capital of Transmissora Aliança de Energia Elétrica S.A. (‘Taesa’), 

within the overall concept of optimization of Cemig’s allocation of capital.  

The process is at the phase of identification and assessment by the Company’s Executive 

Board, with the help of specialized advisors, of the alternatives available for making the 

disinvestment. 

As soon as the analyses on a model and structure for a potential disinvestment of the 

Company’s interest in Taesa are finalized, the matter will be submitted to the Company’s 

Board of Directors for consideration. 

 

For clarity, Cemig notes that this present announcement does not constitute an offer for 

sale of Cemig’s equity interest in Taesa. The purpose of this announcement is solely to 

keep the market informed on all significant matters relating to the Company, in line with 

its commitment to best practices in disclosure of information to the market. 

 

 

Cemig will keep its stockholders and the market in general informed on the matters disclosed 

in this communication. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belo Horizonte, March 26, 2021 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Leonardo George de Magalhães  

Chief Finance and Investor Relations Officer 


